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Dear Parents  This year too, as an Emmanuel community we have experienced God’s faithfulness and his provisions. Many many thanks for your continued patronage to the development of Emmanuel Mission Sr. Sec. School, Pali. We hope your sustained support will further enrich and enhance the achievements of our school in the service of the future civilization of our mighty country. Pt. J. L. Nehru once said “A man or an institution is known by the results he or it achieves”. The same is applicable to an institution that gives results for more than what is expected. Our academic attainments, achievements in other co-curricular activities and the Alumni serving in India and abroad in different status are the satisfactory results of strenuous efforts the members of our faculty have been making since the school came into existence.  We at Emmanuel understand that true wisdom only comes from God. One might gain knowledge through friends, through books, through media and teachers etc. But wisdom helps a child to apply knowledge in the right way.   Emmanuel Schools, all over Rajasthan and their efforts in serving the student community Our Chairman Late Dr M. A. Thomas received the most prestigious award of “Padma Shri” from the government of India for his outstanding services to the society in many other fields in addition to education which was his prime pursuit. Expecting your well wishes for the all round development of our students.   Parent-teachers meeting  It is encouraging to see a remarkable improvement in the attendance of parents in the Parent-teacher meetings.  We would like to see the parents attending every parent-teacher meeting regularly for the betterment of your child to make them sincere, obedient, honest and useful member of the society.  Class VI –XII  Parents must ensure that their children do not wear low waist trousers or narrow pants with tight bottom, or skirts that have a low waist.  Skirts should be at least up to knee length.  Reporting time to School  We have observed that some children come very early to the school before the scheduled timing and unnecessarily waste their time. Parents are therefore, requested to send their wards 15 minutes before the expected reporting time and ensure that your child returns home in time. Your co-operation in this matter is solicited. The security will open the gate 15minutes before the scheduled timings.   Motor cycles & Mopeds  The school has always discouraged students from using motorcycles or mopeds or any other motorized vehicles to come to school.  We have observed  that last year some parents have brought fancy motorbikes for their children to come to school.  As a matter of policy, the school does not allow the students to bring motorcycles or moped to the school without an appropriate license. Further the school shall not be responsible for any accident/ injury happened  to your child, due to rash driving. Incase, if any other child is hurt, the school receives any complaints from other students or the  parents the school may take strict disciplinary action.  Academics  Parents are requested to personally supervise their ward’s day to-day academic work and also sign their diaries everyday without fail. I ask your support and participation in sending your child everyday to 



school, encouraging him/her to study at night, monitoring home work and progress and asking your child about what they have learnt at school each day.  All parents are encouraged to consider being involved in the activities of the school both in big and small ways, depending upon the amount of time you have. We appreciate your valuable suggestions. You may put your suggestions, appreciation and constructive criticism in to the box placed near the notice board of the school.    Looking forward to an eventful academic with your kind co-operation.       


